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Comment Submitted:

Having seen the well-documented evidence of the negative impacts of invasive species on Great Lakes `eco-systems, I strongly
urge you to carefully review and implement ALL measures and all possible Asian carp Great Lakes entry routes necessary to
preventing these possibly fisheries disaster-causing exotic species from entering any of the Great Lakes...


